
 

 

 

March 3, 2023 

 

 

IT Department Mr. Tony Barrera 

City of South San Francisco 

400 Grand Avenue 

PO Box 711 

So. San Francisco, CA. 94080 

 

Re: Programming Advisory 

 

Dear IT Department Mr. Tony Barrera: 

 

We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed about changes to 

Xfinity TV services. Accordingly, please note the following change: 

 

• Effective March 31, 2023, Band International will cease operations. 

 

Please feel free to contact Brian Bottari or me at 

WSTCAL_FranchiseOperationsCalifornia@comcast.com if you have any 

questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Mitzi Givens-Russell 

Manager, Government Affairs 

Comcast California 
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